June 5, 2008
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, W A 98504

Re: 
Puget Sound Energy, Inc.’s Petition for Accounting Order
Bellingham Manufactured Gas Plant Site
(Electric Environmental Remediation Program)

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed are an original and twelve copies of the Petition of Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“the Company”) for an Accounting Order regarding the treatment of costs incurred by the Company under its electric environmental remediation program in response to federal and state laws regarding hazardous wastes.
This petition is being submitted via the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s Records Center Web Portal electronic-filing system and by overnight mail 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (425) 456-2797.

Very truly yours,
Karl R. Karzmar
Director, Regulatory Relations

Enclosures 
cc:
Bob Cedarbaum

Simon ffitch

